
 

 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST: MASTER DEVELOPER OF PROPOSED RAILWAY CITY AND 

RELATED AMENITIES 

The Government of Kenya, through the State Department of Housing and 

Urban Development, under the Ministry of Transport, Infrastructure, Housing 

and Urban Development and Public Works, has expressed its commitment to 

the development of a Railway City. In this regard, the government is seeking 

to collaborate with the private sector to facilitate delivery of the Railway City, 

through engaging Strategic Partners to undertake the development as Master 

Developers. 

The advertisement for the Expression of Interest by international firms can be 

accessed on  

https://housingandurban.go.ke/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/ADVERT-STATE-

DEPT-FOR-HOUSING-URBAN-DEVT-FULL-PAGE.pdf  

The Expression of Interest document can be accessed on 

https://housingandurban.go.ke/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/EOI.pdf 

All bids should be submitted on or before 20th August 2020 at 3pm (East African 

time). 
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